The Cover Story
Holiday Gathering 2017

A full house of 57 folks attended the ever-popular Holiday Gathering/Pot Luck Dinner. Thank you to everyone
who brought food to share. There was a tremendous variety of side dishes. Special thanks to Forest Smith for
handling the hardware in use that night and to Team Patrick for being the coordinators. Mel Borfosky brought
the turkey which was nicely complimented by the two large hams provided by the Editor. All in all -- it was a
great night.

The Glue Awards for 2017 were presented to A. Stephen Patrick, Phillip Fettig, Jerry Eller, David Zambon,
David M. Allen, Mike Schumacher, Mel Borfosky, Ann Dowrick & Josh Furman. Each received a $10
certificate. The two winners of the additional $20 certificates were Josh Furman & David Zambon after they
participated in a monetary adventure. Forest Smith won the 4™ Quarter Birthday acknowledgment with a $10
certificate.

As 2017 ends we have 91 folks on the active roster. Over the span of 21 meetings in 2017 we recorded 8
meetings with more than 40 members in attendance and one extraordinary night where 50 signed in! Our
average attendance was a nice 33.6 on any given night. For attending 21 meetings David Zambon won the $10
certificate out of the pool of David M. Allen, Stan Brodersen & John T. Bailey. Attending 20 meetings, Jim
Archbold was presented the $10 certificate out of the group of Francis Ferguson, Robert Fisher, Josh Furman
and Rodney Robertson.

Finally, the two box lots were auctioned to Ken Conner and David Gold for a total of $90. We would like to
extend a big thank you to A & R Stamps and another club member who would prefer to remain anonymous, for
the donation of the box lots that benefited the treasury of the CFSC.
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